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COVID-19  

Please be assured that we have had NO positive cases of 

COVID in school. 

If your child develops symptoms of COVID ie, 

a high temperature 

a new continuous cough 

or a change to their sense of taste or smell 

please call the NHS helpline on 111 or your GP for advice and 

guidance.  You can arrange a test through the GOV.UK 

website but if you have any problems or queries please 

contact the COVID helpline on 119. If they have other or 

additional symptoms or you are unsure then please seek 

further medical advice. 

Please remember to phone the School Office to make us 

aware of any absence even if not COVID related.

 

Free School Meals 

 We are aware that, due to the lockdown, a lot of family’s 

circumstances have changed.  It may be worth checking to 

see if your child is entitled to Free School Meals even if you 

don’t think you are eligible. 

Please follow the link below to check your eligibility or you can 

collect a paper form from the School Office. 

https://www.plymouth.gov.uk/schoolseducationchildcareskillsa

ndemployability/freeschoolmeals  

Please note that children in Year 3 are no longer entitled to 

Universal Free School Meals which all of Key Stage 1 receive.  

Parents may find that they are, however, are eligible for the 

Free School Meals.  Please apply using the above link if you 

think this may apply to you.

Behaviour Raffle 

This week’s behaviour raffle winner is…… Joanna Assabil! 

Well done Joanna!  

Secondary School Admissions 

Is your child due to start secondary school 
next year? 

All the information you will need about 
secondary school admissions in 2021 is on 

our website 
www.plymouth.gov.uk/schooladmissions. 

From here, you can apply online for school 
places and read the ‘Next Step’ guide which 

contains all admission policies and application 
forms. 

Applying online is quick and easy - all you 
need is an email address. Once you apply 

online we will let you know which school your 
child has been allocated on Monday 1 March 

2021. 

The deadline to apply is 31 October 2020 so 
visit www.plymouth.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

now. 

Bicycles/Scooters 

Please remember that children riding bikes 

and scooters to school should be wearing 

helmets for their own safety.

 

School Meals 

Our school kitchen is open! School dinner 

menus have now been sent home (and on our 

website) and we are able to provide hot 

school meals to the children. 

Remember! 

 We are a NUT-FREE school.

COVID Rules 

Please remember that, due to COVID 

regulations, children should not be bringing 

things in from home to share. 

 

Friday 18th September 2020 
 

High Street Herald 
Reflecting Life in School  
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Dates for your diary…….up and coming events 

Date EYFS/KS1 
KS2 

 

Friday 23rd October  Last day of school   

Monday 26th - Friday 30th October Half Term Break   

Monday 2nd November  All children back to school  

Friday 18th December  Last day of school   

 
21st December – 4th January  School holiday   

Tuesday 5th January  All children back to school   

 
High Street Primary Academy Term Dates 2020-21 
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